
The UN CEDAW discusses the case of 
femicide
Discussion of the case of femicide sent from Georgia to the UN Committee on the 
Elimination of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW) is underway. The case is one of 
the incidents that occurred in 2014 when a former husband has murdered a woman 
as a result of domestic violence. The woman has addressed to the law enforcement 
agencies for violence, but they did not take appropriate measures to prevent the 
femicide. Furthermore, there has not been any investigation and punishment of the 
case of femicide as a gender crime.

GYLA and the European Human Rights Advocacy Center (EHRAC) protect the interests 
of the family members of the victim. The case was sent to the committee on 
September 5, 2017, and on January 14, 2019, family members of the victim provided 
the committee with the arguments about the views of the state on the case.

This is the first femicide case from Georgia, which the committee will discuss. We 
hope that, based on the violations in this case, the committee will make 
recommendations to the state for prevention of femicide and investigation of its 
gender perspective that is especially important for the elimination of extreme forms of 
violence against women and for achieving essential equality.
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